
Dear Breathitt Board Members, 
 
Just wanting to share the below information before the February 2020 KSBA Conference. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Breathitt Board of Education received approval on the requested 
“Charter Authorizer Training Waiver” until June 30, 2021 or until the district receives a charter 
application, as defined in KRS 160.1590(4), whichever occurs first. Any district receiving a charter 
application, as defined in KRS 160.1590(4), must continue to comply with 701 KAR 8:020, Section 3(4), 
within 10 calendar days of receiving such application. At this time, the request was approved by the KDE 
Commissioner.   
 
Thanks, 
  
Phillip Watts 
Breathitt County Schools 
Superintendent 
(606) 693-4902 
 “Distinguished District, Aspiring for Excellence” 
#BreathittPride-MovingMountains 
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